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James A. Overcash 

From: Meredith Moore [meredithm@cutlerlawfirm.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 02,2007 3:26 PM 

To: James A. Overcash 

Subject: FW. Letter on Discovery of December 29th 

From: Talbot 3. Wieczorek [mailto:tjw@gpgnlaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 02,2007 3:23 PM 
To: Meredith Moore 
Cc: Browning, Diane C [GA]; Barone, Monica [LEG] 
Subject: Letter on Discovery of December 29th 

Dear Ms. Moore: 
I have had a chance to review your letter of December 29, 2006. 1 have talked briefly with my clients regarding 
your letter but, given that it was sent late on the 2gth and everyone was out and people are just looking at it today, 
I do not foresee us being able to meet your deadline of January 3rd. 

I do want you to know that I am in the process of getting a signature page for the responses and will previde t!iat 
to you as soon as I receive it. Regarding the rest of yoilr demands, we ;viii have to review thcse an? i f  ~ : e  ~v.111 b-: 
supplementing, I will let you know by the close of Siisicess this Friday. 

Talbot J. Wieczorek 
Gunderson, Palmer, Goodsell 

& Nelson. LLP 
PO Box 8045 
Rapid City SD 57709 
Phone: 605-342-1078 Ext. 139 
Fax: 605-342-0480 

email: tjw@gpgnlaw.com 
NOTICE: This e-mail (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 
66 2510-2521. is confidential and mav be leaallv orivileaed. If vou are not the intended recioient. vou are herebv -- 
notified that any retention, disseminadon, di&ibuiion, copykg of this communication is strictly brohibited. 

' 

Please reply to the sender that you have received this message in error, then delete it. Thank you. Gunderson, 
Palmer, Goodsell & Nelson, LLP (605) 342-1078 

EXHIBIT C 


	I. No Verification
	Relief Requested: No Commission action is necessary.




